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1st October 2025 

  

Dear parents/carers, 
 

Parents Evening 
 
Your child’s parents evening slot will be available to book from 4pm on Friday 3rd 
October via Arbor.  
 
It is important that all parents make an appointment with their child’s class teacher to 
discuss their progress so far this year and to establish a positive link between home 
and school so we can ensure we provide the best possible support and learning for 
your child.  
 
Please be advised that children in RL will have their parents evening on the 15th  
October and 16th October due to Mrs Leonard’s availability.  
 
If you are unable to make these dates, please speak with your child’s class teacher who 
can arrange an alternative date or a phone consultation.  
 

If you have any issues at all booking a slot after Friday, please feel free to contact the 
school on 0121 716 0444 or email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  

  
Yours sincerely,  
 

 

Mr Williams 
Headteacher 
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